
PUBLIC NOTICE 
SUTTON COUNTY COMMISSIONER'S COURT 

2025-2026 BUDGET & TAX RATE HEARING 

The Sutton County Commissioner's Court will be holding a 

Public Hearing at the Sutton County Annex Conference Room 

300 E. Oak St., Sonora, Texas, on September 8th, 2025, directly 

following the regularly scheduled Commissioner's Court 

Meeting set for 9:00 am to discuss and consider the proposed 

2025-2026 Budget and Tax Rate. 

It is the right of every resident of Sutton County to attend 

and participate in this hearing. This hearing will provide 

attendees the opportunity to respectively voice their opinion or 

concerns to the Commissioner's Court on the proposed 2025-

2026 Budget and Tax Rate. Additional information may be 

found on the Sutton County website at www.co.sutton.tx.us. 


